

Mansfield Middle School 2021-2022 School Supply List

Dear Families of Incoming Sixth Graders & Students,

We appreciate when students come to class prepared and ready to learn. We ask all sixth grade students to have a self-selected reading book at all times.

Please bring a book of your choice to class on the **first day of school** as there might betime for you to read quietly at some point during the day. We are excited for the beginning of a new school year and look forward to seeing you.

Below you will find a list of items that you will need to begin sixth grade.

Necessary Materials:

- 1/2" 1" binder for math
- 1 two pocket folder for homework (In and out)
- Ongoing supply of pencils and cap erasers over the course of the year
- Pencil Case
- Colored pencils

The Sixth Grade Team